## CLEVELAND CLINIC

EUCLID AVENUE AT NINETY-THIRD STREET

January 26, 1943.

Brig. General Fred W. Rankin, U. S. Army Surgeon General's Office Washington, D. C.

Dear General Rankin:

I couldn't resist telling Dr. Dinsmore yesterday morning how much I enjoyed your address at Dr. Crile's Memorial Service, and he suggested that I drop you a note, because he thought you might appreciate knowing this yourself.

It really was a splendid address, General Rankin, and the Clinic people I know especially appreciated the beautiful tribute you paid Dr. Crile. I had the privilege of being one of Dr. Crile's secretaries for over eight years, and you can well imagine how much I personally am going to miss him.

Sincerely yours,

medred P. Dielaff